
Main Road   CAMBRAI   SA   5353                  
Phone: (08) 85645028                                          

Fax: (08) 85645102 
email: dl.0747_admin@schools.sa.edu.au 

 

 
 
 

7(!4ȭ3 (!00%.).' 
 
 

August 
 

17th ð 19th August 
R-7 School Camp  

Errappa ð Iron knob  
 

23rd ð 27th 
Childrenõs Book Week 

 
Friday 27th 

Book Week Parade 
 

September 
 

Thursday 9th 
Fun Run  

 

Friday 10th 
 School closure 

 

Friday 17th 
Disco 
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FROM THE PRINCIPAL όŎƻƴǘΧΦύ 
 

¢ƘŜ ǎŜŜŘ ǘǳōŜǎ ƳŀŘŜ ōȅ aǎ aΩǎ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ǿŜǊŜ ŀ ōƛƎ Ƙƛǘ ǿƛǘƘ 
the wild birds and we will make some more. 

 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜƴΩǘ ōŜŜƴ ƻǳǘ ǘƻ aŜƭŘŀƴŘŀ ǊŜŎŜƴǘƭȅ ƳŀƪŜ ǘƘŜ 
effort ς it is looking so healthy after the rains. 

 

Parent Survey: thank you to those of you who have 
returned the parent survey. We need your thoughts and 
suggestions to make sure we are meeting the needs of all 
children. If your form has not appeared at home just give 
us a ring and we will send another one. 

 

The department is also asking for parents to do a survey. 
This is the link if you are interested: 
https://www.education.sa.gov.au/parents-and-
families/parent-engagement/parent-engagement-
survey-how-parents-engage-schools 
 

Iron Knob Camp begins next Tuesday ς the 17thς19th 

August. The buses will be running half an hour early as we 
will be leaving school at 8.30 am. 
In addition to the list of items to bring you may like to 
bring snacks and treats to share in your dormitory. 
It is going to be very cold at night so pack a beanie, 
blanket and warm socks. The buildings have heating and 
cooling but it will be chilly outside. It would also be great 
if students could bring their own torch. 
No student phones are allowed due to the ability to 
upload photos instantly. Cameras are allowed. We will 
take lots of photos and children can ring you if they want 
using the school phone. We will have all of your contact 
details with us ς if they have changed very recently please 
contact us Monday. You can contact us using the   
0427016128    number which most of you already have or 
contact the school on 85645028 
 

Principal position: I have reapplied for the Principal 
position here at Cambrai and am delighted to have won it 
back for the next 5 years.   
 

Have a great fortnight 
 

Cheers,  
Michele 
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL  
 

We were so excited last Friday - we 
thought we would see the Marne flow. The 
water reached the Cambrai Weir but it did 
not reach Meldanda. Mermaid Lake is still 
dry but there is mud in the bottom ς just 
ask Jessie Nuske!  
We had a lovely afternoon checking on the 
possum boxes and we found new wombat 
scats and tracks. We are now turning our 
attention to Red Rump Parrots. We will be 
investigating what types of nesting boxes 
and food sources they need to try to 
support a population at Meldanda. 
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FROM THE OFFICE 
 
 

Not all medals for the Swan Reach Sports Day arrived in time, so Cambrai students were 
presented with their medals at morning muster.  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  Have you got a house on the market? 
 

               Have you thought about renting it out? 
  

 

 

 

We know of four families who are looking for houses to rent in the  

Cambrai/Sedan district. 

Lǘ ŘƻŜǎƴΩǘ ƳŀǘǘŜǊ ƛŦ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻǇŜǊǘƛŜǎ require some TLC. 

Prospective tenants are happy to look after, or develop, a garden. 

  

 

PLAYGROUP 
Has resumed as of 11th August, 2021 

 

OCCASIONAL CARE  
Occasional Care is operating Wednesday afternoons, 

12noon to 3:00pm 
 
 
 
 
 



FROM THE PRESCHOOL 
 

At Preschool we got into the spirit of the Olympics by having our own special event. We had fun! Here are some 

of our events. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

These cards will appear in the next four issues of the newsletter. They are to help you 

think of extra things to talk about in everyday places and activities to introduce new and 

interesting words.  
 

 

 

 

 



FROM THE CLASSROOMS 
 

P1 
 

In the JP class, students have been working hard (as always!). We have been 

looking at the two ways to make the /ou/ sound (ou/ow). Look at their amazing 

paintings!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


